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Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: info@pugetexpress.com
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2015 3:31 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Cc: Hazzard, Pat (UTC)
Subject: Attn: Steven V. King/Request for Commission Review

Dear Commission/Steven V. King 
 
My name is Isaiah Fikre, owner of Puget Express LLC, and I am requesting a hearing by the commission to review my 
case.  Unfortunately there was not enough space to respond elaborately but here is my situation.   
 
Some time a go before the deadline, I specifically faxed the Annual Report followed a bit later with the Regulatory 
Fee.  However, for some add reason, Regulatory Fee was paid but for the Annual Report, I get slapped with a $1000 
fee.  While, I appreciate the great work UTC does in staying on top of us in representing our state to tourist efficiently, I 
believe, it wold be nice for the commission to keep all lines of communications open.  In doing so, it's only fair to assign or 
designate an email and a fax number for us to send information to.  This way, someone like me wouldn't have gone 
through so much to get a fax number to fax it.  I have sent them to several fax numbers by calling the main number for 
UTC but I did not feel ensured that my faxes where delivered to the right individual. Which I think it's the reason why my 
docs where never received. 
 
I also want to remind you that, I only have one car and it's main mission is to make sure if guest has a need for a larger 
vehicle than SUV or Vans, we have something larger available to accommodate.  Which is rare and it means the bus does 
not even bring $1000/month.  With that in mind please understand that the fax was sent and possibly did not get 
channeled to the right desk.  I am a productive member of our transportation community and I would never neglect such a 
think regardless the level of penalty.  Thank you so much in advance for being understanding and do not hesitate to 
contact me if I can be any help.  My full contact, including Fax is below.  Ms. Hazzard, sorry I have to including you here in 
the absence of Mr. King bu it's all to ensure nothing falls between the lines. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Isaiah Fikre 
Operations Manager 
 
Puget Express, LLC 
3800 S 176th St 
Seattle, WA 98188 
Tel: +1 206-949-9095 
Fax: +1 206-466-5331 
info@pugetexpress.com 
http://pugetexpress.com  
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